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From:  
Sent: Tuesday, 8 February 2022 5:24 PM
To: Andrew Johnson <Andrew.Johnson@aec.gov.au>;  Jeff Pope
<Jeff.Pope@aec.gov.au>; Tim Courtney <Tim.Courtney@aec.gov.au>; Julie Igglesden
<Julie.Igglesden@aec.gov.au>; Melissa Tominac <Melissa.Tominac@aec.gov.au>
Cc: 
Subject: Invitation: Google election Integrity briefing

 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the Australian Federal Government. Do not click links or
open attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

 

Dear Andrew and the AEC team, I hope this email finds you well and feeling rejuvenated after a summer
vacation?

 

With an eye to the upcoming Federal election, we'd like to offer you a briefing on Google's election integrity
work from colleagues that have worked on elections in other countries. Just wanted to gauge your interest in
such a briefing and if so, when you would like the briefing to take place.

 

Kind regards

Government Affairs and Public Policy

 

 

DISCLAIMER:

If you have received this transmission in error please notify us immediately by return email and delete all
copies.  If this email or any attachments have been sent to you in error, that error does not constitute waiver of
any confidentiality, privilege or copyright in respect of information in the email or attachments. 
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